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Re:  Comments on “Remedial Design Report/Remedial :tion Workplan for the 300-FF-2 SG12O
Operable Unit,” DOE/RL-2001-47, Draft A, December 2001; and “300-FF-2 Operable
Unit Remedial Action Sampling and Analysis Plan,” DOE/RL-2001-48, Draft A, SGI0G

December 2001

Dear Mr. McLeod:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EI  has reviewed the subject documents,
and our comments are enclosed. Wayne Soper, Ecology, and Dick Jaquish, Department of
Health, have assisted me in preparing the enclosed comments. Given the nature of the
comments, I would like to see another draft of thé documents, or relevant portions, before a copy

is prepared for my approval. If you have any questions, please contact me at (509)376-4919.

Sincerely,
M G n
300 Arx Manager

Enclosure
cc: Wayne Sc¢ er, Ecology

Dick Jaquish, DOH
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